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Newsletter for October 2017 

There are no changes anticipated for Social Security, Medicare or 

Federal retirement benefits anticipated when the Senate budget 

committee meets this week.  

I have received no questions this month on Social Security. 

Medicare open enrollment for health plans starts October 15th and 

ends on December 7th.   Look the plans over at medicare.gov . 

Federal employees, it looks as though the Budget Committee will raise 

the buyout amount and will add an inflation rule for future buyouts. 

There is, as of now, no information on health insurance rates for 2018. I 

will keep you posted. Open season for employees and retirees will be 

held from November 13th until December 11th.   Please read the plans 

you are eligible to enroll in.  

Those who have taken my retirement seminars may contact me by 

email or phone.  


